
 

Can you help this Saturday 4th 

November at 9am? 

Our once beautiful courtyard gardens have recently fallen into a 

state of disrepair since the retirement of our volunteer gardener 

last year. Fortunately, Mrs Mullin is leading a new environmental 

club here at the school who will take over responsibility for this. 

However, before they can do so the beds need to be dug over to 

remove all the weeds and unwanted plants. 

 

 

 

If you are interested in gardening at all, keen to help out, or just 

want something to do on Saturday morning for a couple of hours 

with the children, please do come along and support this project. 

 


